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P. O. Box 26
RANGELY, COLORADO
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October 31, 1957

Mr. James A. McKee
Petroleum Engineer
0il and Gas Conservation Commission
11621 Elati Street
Denver 4, Colorado

Mear Mr, McKee:

Evidently there is a mis-understanding existing pertaining to
the wells listed on the attached. These wells definately are not the
property of Rangely Cil and Gas Compeny, and as far as I can determine,
they belong to Jack White Drilling Company.

I do not know the whereabouts of Fisher White (Superintendent) who
lived in Rangely formerly, however, one address available is:

Jack White Drilling Company
¢/o Kay and Kay Accounting
2731 E. Broadway
Tuscon, Arizona
If we can aid you further please advise.
Yours very truly,

() eeo

W. J. Finnell

il Nov 4 1967



